
From: James and Cass Thomas  
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2023 3:55 PM 
To: Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Maps for ATV Trails 
 

Sorry to bother you.  I have a question that only city hall can answer. 
  
Is it possible for an sign to be placed below the stop sign at East Mason Street and Rockingham 
Street that shows the ATV trail direction? 
  
The riders get confused at the stop sign.  Many turn right and have to turn around at the dead 
end.   
  
If I am outside, I point in the direction of the ATV trail. 
  
SSGT Catherine M. Thomas 
 


